Contributions Manager
Genentech, Inc.
1 DNA Way, MS #216
South San Francisco, CA 94080

Dear Contributions Manager,





September 16, 2003

I write on behalf of the Graduate Division Alumni Association of UCSF and its President, Victoria Hale, PhD (Pharmaceutical Chemistry, 1990) and myself, Dan Keller, MS (Medical Information Science, 1985).  We are planning a gala event for graduate students and post-doctoral fellows. We are seeking sponsors for “Celebrating UCSF … A Night at the New Asian Art Museum,” on Friday evening, February 27, 2004. This event is a unique networking opportunity for the life sciences community.  “Celebrating UCSF…” promises to be a spectacular evening of art, music, wine and Pacific Rim cuisine. The entire museum will be ours for the night! Dr. Harold Varmus, a former UCSF Professor of Medicine and Nobel Laureate (Physiology/Medicine, 1989) is our keynote speaker. 

I am contacting you as an alumnus of UCSF, inviting you to make a contribution at the level of platinum sponsor ($10,000) to support the event. 

This is the 2nd event of its kind. In February 2002, “Celebrating UCSF … A Night at the SFMOMA,” was a terrific, sold-out success. More than 750 scientific community leaders, corporate sponsors and their guests, and UCSF faculty, alumni, graduate students and postdocs gathered for this celebration of UCSF’s contributions to the life sciences community and industry. (See left side contents of the enclosed folder for 2002 event memories and the right side contents for 2004 event materials.) 
The 2004 event is planned for the same day as UCSF’s annual Biotech Industry Career Fair, taking place on the Parnassus campus. Genentech is one of the most prominent participants.  Recruits and recruiters participating in the career fair will have the extended opportunity to continue their networking in a more relaxed setting during the evening museum reception. While these are two separate events, we hope that Genentech will choose to participate in BOTH! 
Recall the important role that graduate students and post-docs played in the evolution of Genentech’s science, and in biotechnology in general. I invite you to participate in the evening both as a sponsor and as a guest. Come to celebrate with your friends, and nurture the development of the UCSF scientific community. 

Sincerely,

Dan Keller 
